
 

 

Foundation 
 
Welcome to our first newsletter!  
 
We hope you found our notes ‘Introduction to the School Year’ which will be sent home 
today useful.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
  
The children have had a happy start to the year, although it has been very strange for us. 
Thank you for helping your child select special items for their box.  They thoroughly enjoyed 
sharing these with their class.  Each class explored the Foundation building, visited the other 
Foundation classes and enjoyed playing on the playground.  The children have been 
introduced to our school rules which are referred to as ‘being our best selves’.  You will find 
a list of these in your child’s book bag next week, and we are sure you will hear about their 
‘ladders’ very soon! 
 
We look forward to working with you throughout the year to ensure that your child enjoys 
Foundation.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
The Foundation Team 


